

Noted UH Education Professor to Speak on Fostering Creativity and 

Academic Rigor

December 6, 2011- The Houston Independent School District Department of Advanced Academics will host a speaking event designed to help parents explore how best to unlock the potential of gifted and talented children.  


University of Houston Professor Dr. Richard Olenchak will present Can We Have Both Creative Students and a Test-Driven Schoolhouse?  Dr. Olenchak uses one of the hottest issues in education to explore the connection between arts and academics.

The event takes place Wednesday, December 7, 2011 from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. in the Board Auditorium at the Hattie Mae White Educational Support Center, 4400 W. 18th Street.


Dr. Olenchak serves as Professor, Psychologist, and Co-Director of the Urban Talent Research Institute at the University of Houston. He joined the faculty at the University of Houston in 1999 and was previously Chair of Special Education and Director of Teacher Education at the University of Alabama for 11 years. His doctoral degree in Educational Psychology, emphasizing Giftedness and Talent Development, was completed at the National Research Center on the Gifted and Talented at the University of Connecticut. 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 281 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
